Aﬁmdq' Tb. 2iley|22.

Millx Southworth

From: Waterwise <waterwise@btconnect.com>

Sent: 06 April 2022 08:07

To: Planning Enforcement; clerk@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk
Subject: Re: Automatic reply: Development Trevol Business park pl11 2tb

since the enforcement notice has been issued the company still have to large machines moving hundreds of
tons of soil etc around the site making the spoil heap even bigger. Has the company sent reports of soil
contents( which is part of there clause for planing permission) A Plymouth company reported some time
ago that the trial holes around the site stated that they contained asbestos materials, yet the company that
submitted reports on the planning app said nothing?

regards Brian



MilI! Southworth

From: Planning Enforcement <planning.enforcement@cornwall.gov.uk>
Sent: 11 April 2022 15:48

To: Waterwise

Cc: Abbie Jackson; clerk@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

Subject: RE: Automatic reply: Development Trevol Business park pl11 2tb

Information Classification: CONTROLLED

Dear Mr Hobbs,

EN22/00326 - Land At Fisgard Way Trevol Business Park Torpoint Cornwall - Alleged
works commenced prior to discharge of conditions application PA22/00740 being
discharged; including the creation of large earth bunds

Thank you for your email below, the contents of which have been noted and added to the
above ongoing enforcement investigation.

The Case Officer is Abbie Jackson who | have copied into this email for her information.

With kind regards,

Mrs Jessica Martyn | Development Officer (Specialist) — Enforcement Section

Cornwall Council | Planning & Sustainable Development Service

Jessica.Martyn@cornwall.gov.uk | Tel: 01872 322222 (and ask to speak to Jessica Martyn)
www.cornwall.gov.uk | ‘Onen hag oll’

Office base: First Floor, South Wing, Chy Trevail, Beacon Technology Park, Bodmin PL31 2FR

POSTAL ADDRESS: CORNWALL COUNCIL, PLANNING, PO BOX 676, THREEMILESTONE, TRURO TR1 9EQ

Please can you use the covid19@cornwall.gov.uk email address for all future enquiries relating to the
current covid-19 pandemic. This will enable the issues you have raised to be considered fully in line with
the most recent guidance.

The Planning & Sustainable Development Service has had to change its procedures with regards to
Planning Committees, site notices, visiting our offices and on the availability of information by hard
copy. Please refer to the FAQs on our Covid-19 impact on planning processes page on our website for
further details on revised processes implemented by the Service.

To keep up to date with changes in the Planning & Sustainable Development Service, please check
“What’s new in Planning” on the cornwall.gov.uk website.

Please let us know if you need any particular assistance from us, such as facilities to help with mobility,
vision or hearing or information in a different format.

Please consider the environment. Do you really need to print this email?



